
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited Telephone:  416-542-2517 
14 Carlton Street  Facsimile:  416-542-3024  

Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  

May 10, 2012 
 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Application by Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) 

OEB File No.  EB-2012-0064 
 
Please find attached THESL’s Application for 2012, 2013 and 2014 IRM Rate Adjustments 
and ICM Rate Adders.  The requisite two sets of evidence will follow shortly via courier.   
 
Please direct any questions or comments to my attention.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
 
att. 
 
:AK/acc   


